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17th January 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Re:  Determination of Admission Arrangements for 2023/2024 for Oasis Academy Byron 

 

Consultation took place between 28th November 2021 and the 14th January 2022 on Oasis Academy Byron 

proposed admission arrangements for 2023/2024.  No changes were proposed to the existing Admissions 

Policy.  No changes were proposed to the oversubscription criteria. 

 

As part of the consultation, letters were written and distributed to parents/carers, staff, local community 

groups and Croydon Admissions Authority.  There were no objections received following consultation and 

the proposed arrangements for 2023/2024 have now been formally determined by Oasis Community 

Learning.  A copy of the admission arrangements can be found on our website at: 

https://www.oasisacademybyron.org/uploaded/Byron/Admissions/Admissions_Arrangements_2023-24.pdf 

 

Following determination of the arrangements, any objections must be made to the Schools Adjudicator 

through their website:   

www.gov.uk/government/publications/objection-to-school-admission-arrangements 

 

Objections to admissions arrangements for entry in September 2023 must be referred to the Adjudicator 

by 15th May 2022, as stated in the School Admissions Code. 

 

Oasis is committed to serving the local children and local community and will follow the Local Authority’s 

admissions policy, accepting students regardless of faith or ability. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mrs J. Poplett 

Principal 
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